
                               

Reminders 

• Book now for our Easter holiday program

• For program bookings please call the Kelly Club Aitken number 0467 772 667
or email us at aitken@kellycluboshc.com.au. Please be patient as we are only
available between the session hours of 7.00am - 9.00am and 2.30pm - 6.30pm.

Please remember, in Term 1 all children are required to wear a hat for outdoor 
sessions as a part of our summer sun smart policy. Also ensure all belongings 
are clearly labelled.  
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The children have had a lot of fun at Kelly Club over the past fortnight. We 
have celebrated the beginning of Autumn with some Autumn leave art and 
colouring in competitions. We have also celebrated our diverse cultures with our 
‘Countries around the world’ theme. The children participated in a flag research 
and colouring activity where they represented and spoke about their cultural 
heritage. They also got a taste of Turkish culture by preparing and making 
some delicious Cacik Turkish Dip which they got to enjoy with Turkish bread. 
To end our culture week, the children all had an opportunity to learn a 
Hawaiian dance, they had a great time learning about other cultures. We look 
forward to learning and engaging with some more exciting themes and activities 
in the upcoming weeks.
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